
 

 

  

 
                                                                                                                     

                       Project DAWN of Trumbull County 

 

Project DAWN (Deaths Avoided With Naloxone) is offered by the Trumbull County Health 
Department. It is a community-based Drug Overdose Prevention Education and Naloxone 
Distribution Program that is provided to reverse opiate overdoses. If interested in obtaining a 
kit and to schedule an appointment, or if you have any questions regarding the program, call 
the Health Department at: (330)-675-2489. 


